
F r e e  &  R e d u c e d
M e a l  A p p l i c a t i o n s

 We encourage families to apply for meal benefits for their
children each school year.  Applications for the '22-23

school year will be available by August 1, 2022.



Completing an application takes less than 10 minutes and
only one application per household is needed. 
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It's more than a meal application. 
 Filling out the meal application may also help provide:

Meal applications may be completed online at:
https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/3473

Questions? Contact Us @ 321-633-1000 x11642

Don't delay! Complete and submit an application today!
This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer.


